February 2021 SPARKS

The February 2021 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached. TARS regular club meeting will be this Thursday on ZOOM. Watch for an email with
the ZOOM login information. The presentation for the meeting will be Jerry
KC9ZAR. If you are not a TARS member and would
like to join in on our meeting, send an email request to " info @ w9og . net ".

REMINDER TARS Membership dues are due in January of each year.
A 2021 membership application was attached to your Dec and Jan newsletter email.

If you have not renewed your dues for 2021 please do so ASAP.




